
WIXK 
WISCONSIN RADIO 

Telephone CHapel 6-zz54 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2 
Box 298 
Wa ln u t p or t , Pa. 

Dear Kermit: 

Robert E. Smith, general Manager 

This is Monday 
February 12, 1962 

New Richmond, Wir. 

This will confirm your letter of February 9, 1962, 
in which you reported hearing WIXK testing equipment 
about 1 a.m. Thursday, February 8. 

We ran the special test to check out a new modulation 
transformer. 

Glad to hear that reception in your area was loud and 
clear. Because WIXK is a daytimer, we don't broadcast in 
the early a.m. unless we've had equipment trouble. 

Many thanks for your nice comments and well wishes. 
And happy radio-ing from all of us. 

Sincerely, 

Bob 

RE á/cmm 

Smith 


